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Thank you for all the wonderful comments following our Christmas Plays – we are so pleased you 

enjoyed watching the children. We are very proud of how hard they have worked. 

DATES FOR THE YEAR 

Tuesday 17th December – KS2 Christingle 

Service at St Stephen’s Church 6.30pm 

Wednesday 18th December – School 

Christmas Dinner  

Thursday 19th December – Christmas Parties 

Friday 20th December – break up for 

Christmas 

Monday 6th January – School re-opens 

Friday 10th January – Children’s Disco 

Friday 24th January – Football Team’s Cake 

Sale! 

Friday 31st January – Quiz Evening (Adults) 

Tuesday 11th February – SAFER INTERNET DAY 

FRIDAY 14th FEBRUARY – PARENT 

CONSULTATION DAY 

HALF TERM – 17th February – 21st February 

Friday 20th March – Wednesday 25th March 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAYRE 

EASTER HOLIDAY – 30th March – 14th April 

INSET – School closed 22nd May 

HALF TERM – 25th – 29th May 

22nd – 26th June – Year 5 residential at Heatree 

BREAK UP FOR SUMMER – 21st July 

 

Here are some photographs of the children’s 

performances. Weren’t they all very impressive. 

The children sat beautifully and watched each 

other’s performances – loving every minute and 

encouraging each other. 

A gentle reminder that many of you took 

photographs of your child in the play and that 

these photographs can only be used for personal 

use and must not be shared on social media such 

as Facebook or Instagram. Thank you. 

Congratulations to the Football ‘B’ Team who 

continued their winning streak playing against 

Delaware ‘A’ Team in Callington. They won 2 – 0 

and Toby was named player of the match. Well 

done boys. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Christmas Parties on Thursday 19th 

December 

This year the staff have decided that the 

parties on Thursday will be an afternoon of 

party games and fun. As the children will 

have already had lunch and, given the 

amount of uneaten food at the end of the 

afternoon last year, we have decided to 

extend the games and miss out on the 

food! 

The children can come to school in a 

Christmas jumper should they so wish. 

Christingle service – Tuesday 17th December at 

St Stephen’s Church 

Our Christingle Service is a very special part of 

our Christmas celebrations and starts at 6.30pm 

at St Stephen’s Church. We ask that the children 

arrive at church at 6.15pm in order to get to into 

their places. They will need to be dressed in 

school uniform. Please do not arrive before 

6.10pm. 

On Monday the children will be making the 

Christingles ready and then practising in the 

church on Tuesday morning so they will need a 

waterproof coat. We will be back in school for 

lunch time.  

Because this is such a special occasion we do 

ask that, unless there are exceptional 

circumstances, all the children join us. They miss 

something very special otherwise. 

Younger children are welcome to 

 accompany families but must sit  

with parents. We also ask that,  

wherever possible, you avoid using  

cars as parking near the church is  

very, very restricted and we cannot  

obstruct nearby residents’ driveways. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 

PLEASE NOTE CLUBS START IN THE FIRST WEEK BACK – MONDAY CROSS COUNTRY AND 

DRAMA CLUB. Please note Mr Hill’s Clubs will not run for the first two weeks as he is on 

Paternity Leave. 
 


